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May 20, 2015 

Classmates: 

I wanted to send you a quick update on a few items.  I hope you are all doing well. 

Big Bash 2015 

Our 20th reunion is June 5-7
th

.  The deadline to sign up for the reunion is May 27, 2015.  

There is a weekend full of events planned.  You pick and choose what you want to do.  

Regardless of whether you can come for the entire weekend or just a couple of hours, sign up 

now!   If you have any questions about the reunion, please let me know. 

If you cannot make it to the reunion but still want to support our class and the College, consider 

making a donation by May 27
th

.  Our class is close to meeting our Big Bash donor goal.  Any 

donation made before May 27
th

 will help us reach our goal. 

Spreading the fame of her honored name 

As many of you know the College held it’s Go for 2 on 4.22 Day of Giving.  The results of the 

event were historic: 

-2,848 gifts were made on 4.22 

-The College raised $505,677 

-From the Class of 1995- 20 members from our class used the Affinity Code “40for95”, which 

raised over $3,565.00. 

Thank you to those of you who gave on 4.22.  Your support for the College is one reason why 

Wabash is such a special place.     

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu


Class News 

The College recently received an update from Mujtaba Khan (Chotu) regarding a group of 

Wabash men, including several classmates, who met in Bangkok, Thailand: 

Just wanted to inform you that a bunch of us alumni got together recently in Bangkok, Thailand 

over the weekend of 10-11 April, 2015. Some of us hadn’t seen each other in 23 years! 

 

It was quite an emotional meet – seeing Nick (Nickos Kabitsis ’95), Tze (Tze Loong Tan ’95), 

and Peri (Periclis Hadjisavvas ’94) after 20 years. I last met Debajit (Debajit Banerjee ’92) in 

Calcutta back in 1998. I get to see Faisal (Faisal Ahmed ’95) a bit more often as he visits Dhaka 

from time to time. 

 

All in, it was me (Chotu Khan ’95) along with my wife Lori Simpson; Faisal Ahmed ’95, his 

wife Rebecca Konrad and their two beautiful daughters; Nickos Kabitsis ’95; Tze Loong Tan 

’95; Periclis Hadjisavvas ’94; and Debajit Banerjee ’92 at the reunion. It was quite an 

international meet (!) considering where we all flew in from – 

-          I along with Lori flew in from Bangladesh where we live along with our children. While I 

am originally from Bangladesh, Lori is in fact from Crawfordsville, IN. (My son is currently 

attending Earlham College in IN. Our two daughters reside with us in Dhaka.) 

-          Faisal, who is originally from Bangladesh, currently resides in Cambodia with his wife 

Rebecca who is from MN. 

-          Nick is originally from Greece, but is currently residing in Vietnam. 

-          Tze flew in from Singapore where he currently resides. He is originally from Malaysia. 

-          Peri flew in from Greece where he is originally from. 

-          Debajit Banerjee is originally from India, however currently resides in Vietnam. 

It was a great feeling seeing these guys after so long. We are planning another reunion, possibly 

in Europe, so that few more of us can join in from the US and other places of the world.  

It is great to see these guys, and their families, come from all over the world to see one another.  

What a great story! 

I hope to see all of you on campus during Big Bash weekend! 

Wabash Always Fights! 

Joe Samreta 

(317) 379-9192 

Samretaj@yahoo.com 
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